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FROM

SUBJECT

Samantha Thomas Email

Regarding Upper Cambourne Green car park.




Liz Pinchen

From: THOMAS, Samantha <Samantha. THOMAS@spirehealthcare.com>
Sent: 29 May 2014 1623

To: clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Upper Cambourne Car Park

Hi There,

| have recently moved in to the new Bovis development ‘The Green’ and my house faces the allotment road. | was
wondering if anything can be done about the male youths using the car park in between the allotments and The
Vine School for meeting in their cars, playing loud music, smoking and wheel spinning in the gravel. it happens
several times a week from 7pm-ish onwards and is very disturbing when trying to settle my little one to sleep.

I have noticed that there is a gate, but that it has been taken off its hinges? Is it possible to close the car park at a
certain time each evening again to avoid this problem?

tany thanks.

Mrs Samantha Thomas
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